LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
; ot kL REO DR SMNEIRG.

RECEIVED - 5th September, 1949.

ANSD.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your lstter of the lst
instant, with further reference toc the Costeirc fleet and
have to astate that I am informed by this Company that they
do not desire further surveys of any description on the-

vessels listed. It has been pointed out that almost all of

these veasels are now due or ovsrdue for elther Special,
Boller or Screwshaft Surveys and thet since it 18 not
intended to carry out these, it can only be recommended

that the claéa of each vessel be dealt with as necessary.

Yours faithfully,
(sgd.) M. GLADWELL.

Surveyor to Lloyd's Register of Shipping.

The Secretary,
LONDON,

Foundation
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